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Learning together; Achieving together. 
 

Monday 7th October 2024 

Dear Waverton Families, 

Where has September gone? The children have made an excellent start to the year, 

settling into their new classes and are all working hard. 

This year we have introduced a new certificate in assembly, which acknowledges 

children who are showing our school values: ‘Respect, Resilience and Responsibility’.                                                                                 

To say thank you to the children for their efforts, they have cake on Friday 

afternoon, which is very exciting.  

In assembly each Friday children are invited to bring in any awards they have received 

the previous week to share with us. So for we have seen awards for tennis, drama, 

football, trampolining, netball, horse riding. We are a talented bunch.  

Last week our Year 5 children took part in the ‘’Bike Ability’ training, where they 

learnt cycling skills and road safety. The trainers said our children were ‘amazing and 

very polite’. Well done Year 5. 

Our Outdoor learning is going well and our Y3 and Y4 classes are having a brilliant time 

building dens, making candles, lighting fires, toasting marshmallows, and developing 

their cooperation skills. Please remember to send an extra pair of outdoor shoes – 

wellies or walking boots- for the children each week and warm clothes as the weather 

starts to get colder. Years 5 and 6 are looking forward to ‘Outdoor learning’ after half 

term. 

A reminder that the gates open at 8:40am and 3:15pm. When the children are in 

the playground, an adult needs to be present: an adult will be present at the above 

times. We love that the children are enthusiastic about coming to school, but it would 
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be safer if they didn’t congregate on the side of the road too early as it is a very busy 

road at these times of the day. 

A few parents have spoken to me about homework. We will have a conversation about 

how we set homework based on your feedback. 

Following on from comments in the parent survey last year, where some people felt 

they were unsure what their children were learning that half term, we will add a half 

termly overview to the class page on the website at the start of each half term. Have 

a look at what your children are learning this half term. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Mrs Carla Cartwright 

 

 

 

 

 


